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MEMORANDUM 
 
July 29, 2020 

 
 

To:    Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I 
     Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II 
     Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III 
     Karl Banks, Supervisor, District IV 
     Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V 
 
 

From:  Tim Bryan, P.E. 
     County Engineer  
 
 

Re:   Resolution Regarding the Cancellation of LSBP 45(21) 
   Hart Road Bridge 
 

 
The Engineering Department is requesting that the Board approve the resolution to cancel the above 
referenced project and to authorize the Comptroller to reimburse State Aid $3613.46 for funds paid to date.  



A RESOLUTION BY THE 
MADISON COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

REGARDING THE 
CANCELLATION OF PROJECT LSBP-45(21) 

 
 

WHEREAS, The Madison County Board of Supervisors (County) currently has an Office of State Aid Road 
Construction (OSARC) program known as project number LSBP-45(21) (Project), and 

WHEREAS, the County has rehabilitated this bridge using Madison County resources and requests the 
cancelation of the Project, and 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the County desires to cancel the Project. 

 

SO ORDERED this _______day of___________________,2020. 

 

    MADISON COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

    BY: ___________________________________ 
     Gerald Steen, President 
 

 


